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Policy of Proactive Disclosure 
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The Board of Trustees (the “Board”) of the Maryland Teachers and State Employees Supplemental 
Retirement Plans (MSRP) provides the following policy of proactive disclosure pursuant to § 4-104 of 
the General Provisions Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland. 

 
Section 35-205 of the State Personnel and Pensions Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland 

requires the Board to submit: 
 

• Progress and status reports to participants in the supplemental retirement plans 
• An annual report to the Governor and the General Assembly. 

 
It is the policy of the Board to proactively disclose and post on its website the following records: 
 

• Plan Investment performance reports 
• The Board’s annual reports 
• The Board meeting schedule 
• The Board meeting agendas, closing statements, and minutes 
• The Board’s Investment Policy Statement 
• The Board’s Investment Contract Pool Policy 
• MSRP’s Office of Member Services webinar schedule 
• MSRP newsletters 
• MSPR Plan forms 
• MSRP Privacy and Security Policies 


